
 

  

15th January 2019 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Breakfast with Miss Jones & Class Assembly 

  

On Wednesday 6th February it is 1JJ’s class assembly. For the assembly children are going to 

be given the opportunity to dress up as teachers. There is no expectation for full outfits, this is 

just to help children get into character! This is not compulsory and is entirely up to you and 

your child to decide. 

 

The assembly will start at 9.10am and all families are welcome to join. It will go on until 

approximately 9.40am. Please come along and support your child if you can. Any problems, 

please feel free to come and speak to me. 

 

I am also writing to let you know that before my departure I am organising a breakfast tea 

party in our classroom for all the children to celebrate our time together coming to an end. This 

will happen on the last day of half term, which is Friday 15th February. 

 

I will provide some cereals, toast, and other breakfast favourites – you don’t need to do 

anything and you don’t need to give your children breakfast that morning (unless you have a 

very hungry child who wants double helpings!)  

  

If you feel you need to discuss any dietary requirements with me, please just pop and see me 

before or after school. Alternatively, please email any dietary requirement messages to 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk and mark it for the attention of Jess Jones.  

  

On the last day during the afternoon we will also have some party games so we can end our 

time together on a high!   

 

Finally, can I take this opportunity to thank you for your support this year, you’ve been fab to 

work with and I will really miss you and all of the children.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

Jess Jones 

1JJ Class Teacher 

 


